
Region 10 Choir Directors,

Hopefully everyone had a nice, relaxing holiday and eager to hit the ground running!!!!
We are looking forward to hosting you at Lumberton High School for the UIL Solo and Ensemble Competition on Saturday, January 31st. We will do our best to provide you with the finest atmosphere possible for the contest. Attached, you will find driving instructions to the school and a copy of the school’s layout. Below, you will find room numbers for judges.

The Contest office will be in A103. Please settle students and chaperones in holding area and then proceed to Contest office to check in.  You may bring your accompanist with you to sort the pink critique sheets.  After the contest, critique sheets may be picked up in room A102.

Medium Ensemble warm-up will be in Band Hall B, with Judge 1 across the hall in Band Hall A. There will be an MP3 hook-up, Stereo with CD player and an amp for your use during the competition in the Band Hall A.NO CELL 
PHONES IN PERFORMANCE AREA!


Judge 1-  Band Hall A
Judge 2-  B118
Judge 3-  B113
Judge 4-  B104
Judge 5-  B110
Judge 6-  D101
Judge 7-  D106
Judge 8-  D107
Judge 9-  D110
Judge 10-D113

We will provide a Director’s Lounge with complimentary food and drinks. A bus driver’s lounge will be provided, as well.  There will be a concession area available for your students which will include drinks, pizza, nachos, choir crack corn (the name implies addiction and is imminent if you try it) and assorted candy. 

Please make sure you have chaperones with your students. Lynnda suggests about 1 chaperone per 10 students.  Students will not be allowed to hang out in the judging areas until they are close to performance time. Please instruct your students on the importance of being quiet in these areas. The warm-up/holding area will be in our cafeteria/Commons area. Food and drinks should be kept in the Commons area. Buses are to park in the large lot to the right of the high school entrance, north of the tennis courts.

If you have questions, please feel free to call the choir room at (409)923-7821 and we will try to assist you any way we can.

We are looking forward to a great contest and thank you again for allowing us to host.
Best of luck to you and your students.
 
Sincerely,
Tina Bernard
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lumberton High School Choir	

	
